P&F Meeting

When? Approx 9:20am Friday April 29th (following assembly)

Where? School Hall
Why? Have your say in school
community matters, raise any concerns
you may have, or learn how you can get
involved!

Can't make the meeting? Just send us an email and we'll ensure you get a copy of the minutes.

Hope to see you there!

Mother's Day Stall

Gifts are now available for purchase!

Our stall will be held on Thursday May 5th. Gifts need to be pre-purchased via QKR! by Tuesday May 3rd. No cash will be accepted on the day.

All gifts \$5. Both mother and grandmother gifts available.



STUCK ON YOU

Any items purchased through the following link will now earn money for our school:

https://www.stuckonyou.com.au/affiliat e/fundraiser/STPATS

Perfect for back-to-school items including labels, lunchboxes & stationery!

The Committee

Yolanda Armstrong

President

Jess Spanos Vice President

Daisy Farmer Erin Hvirf Secretary

Allison Smith Treasurer

Contact: lop.pandf@mn.catholic.edu.au

Uniform Shop open Friday April 29th

8:30am-9:00am

Thank you for your support of our Hot Cross Bun Drive! We hope you all had a safe and happy Easter break.

Our Pie Drive is coming in June.

We're excited to announce that P&F will be running the athletics carnival canteen on May 16.

Hot food, cold drinks, sweet treats, chips, and plenty of lollies will be available!

